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Good day to all SMSC members and their families: 
 
It has been a trying time since the Spring of 2020 and even though our skaters were able to get back 
on the ice last summer and fall, the current lockdown situation seems like an eternity since we were at 
the rink.  The music is quiet, no voices or laughter and the ice pad is just too empty. There was a time 
that the hustle and bustle of people coming in and out of the arena was a normal activity – normal is no 
longer. 
 
The Board of Directors, myself, coaches and our administrator miss all the activity and connecting with 
our members as much as the skaters miss skating. We do want you to know that we are prepared to 
get everyone back on the ice when we can.  We have been in contact with the City regarding the recent 
request from Peel to be entered into the red level of safety measures and if the request is approved, we 
believe we could be back on the ice by March 15th.  If the request is not approved, then we will continue 
to keep our members up to date as the COVID numbers in Peel will hopefully continue in a downward 
trend and they will be allowed to open their facilities. 
 
We along with the City of Mississauga are committed to providing you with a safe environment that 
aligns with expert protocols working to defeat and mitigate the spread of COVID-19 so when we start 
back, as you all have in the past, the expectation is to continue physical distancing and wearing masks.  
 
SMSC has been praised by the City for following protocols and keeping our members, coaches and 
staff safe.  
 
We want to thank you all for your understanding during this trying time. The Club is here to assist you 
with any questions or concerns you might have.   
 
Be safe and stay healthy. 
 
Sincerely 
Mary Pat McBride 
President SMSC 
 
 


